

Welcome to Buckeye!

On behalf of myself and the entire City Council, thank you for choosing Buckeye for your new home. You'll learn quickly Buckeye is a great place to raise your family, and the city offers excellent programs, services and family-friendly events for you to enjoy year-round.

Enclosed is great information regarding our popular city events, programs and classes. Plus, important phone numbers to reach us quickly you'll want to keep handy.

I encourage you to get out and explore all the wonderful things Buckeye has to offer. If you're not sure where to start, you can find all the city news and information you need on the city's website – Buckeyeaz.gov

You can also sign up for one of our newsletters. That is the easiest way to stay informed of what is going on in the city.

Again, welcome to Buckeye, and thank you for choosing our great city as your home!

Sincerely,

Eric W. Orsborn, Mayor

City of Buckeye